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Scanlon Avenue Reconstruction 
 
WHERE:  
Scanlon Avenue is undergoing reconstruction from Colborne Street to the end of 
Scanlon Avenue. 
 

WHEN:  
Works are scheduled to commence March 31, 2017 with all works scheduled to be 
completed by fall 2017. 
 

WHAT:  
The contractor will return to Scanlon Avenue to complete works such as: curbs, 
landscaping, top asphalt, driveways, electrical and sidewalks. 
 

HOW YOU MAY BE AFFECTED: 
Scanlon Avenue will be closed to through traffic for the duration of reconstruction 
works for a period between March 30, 2017 and Fall 2017. Access for residents will 
be maintained on either end of the work zones. The Town will ensure that each 
resident along Scanlon Avenue and emergency services will be notified of closures 
and detours as construction progresses. 

We apologize for any inconvenience that this may cause. If you have any questions 
or concerns, please contact Marcio Marques in the Town’s Engineering 
Department. 

FOR MORE INFORMATION CONTACT:  
Town of Bradford West Gwillimbury 
Marcio Marques, B.Eng., EIT 
Project Manager, Capital Projects 
Development & Engineering Services 
305 Barrie Street – Unit 2, PO Box 419 
L3Z 2A9 – Bradford, Ontario 
Phone: (905) 778-2055 x 2114 
Mobile: (289) 383-6232 
Email: mmarques@townofbwg.com 

Accardi Shaeffers & Associates 
Juan P. Jimenez 
Project Coordinator 
Accardi Schaeffers & Associates LTD. 
6 Ronrose Drive, Concord, ON, L4K 4R3 
Phone: (905) 738-5591 
Mobile: (647) 339 0428 
Email: jjimenez@accardischaeffers.com 

 


